
Current Committee Membership

Baker (Everett Moore Baker Memorial Foundation)
The Everett Moore Baker Memorial Foundation, established in 1959, is administered by a committee of five
students who are charged with implementing the ideals and objectives of Everett Moore Baker that included the
provision of a dynamic extracurricular program and a congenial physical and intellectual environment at MIT.
They identify needs at MIT and undertake projects that will contribute to fulfilling of these objectives. It is the
role of the Baker committee advisors to meet with the student committee, to act as a resource, and to provide
advice and support.

Ms. Emily Cheng, Student '24, Chair  (June 30, 2024)
Ms. Aaliya Hussain, Student '25, Treasurer  (June 30, 2024)
Ms. Evelyn Delarosa, Student '25, Secretary  (June 30, 2024)
Mr. Saketh Gabbita, Student '24, Publicist/Webmaster  (June 30, 2024)

Undergraduate Advising Center
Mr. Michael John Santoro, Staff Advisor

Chemical Engineering
Prof. William Tisdale (L), Faculty Advisor  (June 30, 2024)
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7/28/2023^   Non-MIT Member
L    On Leave
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NOTE:  Date in parentheses indicates term expiration.


